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Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs 
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Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

  

 Dates for your Diary 
 

➢ Friday 31st March – Make a Wish Day/ 

Non-uniform (£1 donation)/ Cake sale 

➢ Monday 3rd April- Easter activities in 

school 

➢  Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration 

@10:00am – all welcome 

➢ Wednesday 5th April - Decorate an Egg 

Competition 

➢ Wednesday 5th April - Close for Easter  

2:00pm 

➢ Monday 17th April -  School re-opens 
 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 

24th Brogan for showing great creativity in RE 

17th Harry for remembering lots of sounds in 

Phonics. 

 
  

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 

 

24th Olivia for being a forgiving friend 

  

17th Freddie W for Inspirational singing and 

actions in Worship. 

 

Writing Certificate 

24th Alexander for fantastic writing about 

Mother’s Day 

17th Layton for great independent writing 

In Class… 
  

 This week and last week we have been carrying 

out assessments to see where the children are 

up to in their learning. This allows us to see 

where there are any gaps so that we can help 

the children with  their learning as we move 

forward.  

In RE we have been creating some Easter art. We 

looked at the works of Stephen Whatley and 

used pastels to create our own works of art that 

portray the hope we find at Easter. 

  

Make a Wish Day 

For our Lent Appeal this year we are raising 

money for Make a Wish. In order to raise money 

the children are able to vote for their favourite 

‘wish’. A vote is 50p and there is no limit on how 

many votes they can have. 

The children can come to school in non-uniform 

for £1 donations. We are also holding a Cake Sale, 

any donations to be brought Thursday or Friday 

morning.  
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Homework…. 

  

Please see the Easter Garden sheet 

that is stuck in the yellow Homework 

books this week.  

It would be lovely to share some of 

these in class next week with the 

children if you can send them in or 

take photographs. 

 

 


